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The Technology Department has undergone a few changes over the summer months. The first being the resignation of Derek Dukes and the hiring of Spencer Spratt.  Spencer has hit the ground running and is doing an excellent job.  I am grateful to have such a hardworking and conscientious assistant.

We have also replaced all the network switches in the district.  Below is a summary of the cost of this project.  Thanks to changes in the E-rate program, we were able to apply for and receive funding for 85% of the eligible items.  The remaining cost of the project was paid for out of our KETS funds, so none of the cost was taken from the Fund 1 budget.  



 

While we have had a few one-off issues with configuring the switches, in general, it has been a very smooth process.  We are still working with Extreme Networks to complete the software side of the upgrade, but that is progressing as well.  We also discovered that we may need to do some re-wiring for the ports in the Gym.

The Technology Department has been very busy setting up new teachers, new students, reconnecting devices and trying to make sure that our network and all devices are running smoothly and seamlessly for our staff and students.  

Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Karen Wallace, District Technology Coordinator
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Extreme Networks Quote: $84,745.95

E-rate Funding (85%) ($72,034.06)

Non e-rate Eligible

$8,734.90

Total Cost to District $21,446.79

From KETS Project 1624

($17,996.00)

From KETS Project 162A

($3,450.79)

$0.00
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